Purissima Hills Water District

RECEIVED

FEB 1 0 2012



LOS ALTOS HILLS COUNTY FIRE DISTRICT

February 9, 2012

Mr. David Bergman, President Fire District Commission Los Altos Hills County Fire District P.O. Box 1766 Los Altos, California 94023-1766

Dear Mr. Bergman:

Per your request, I am writing to inform you that, on February 8, 2012, the Board President of the Purissima Hills Water District appointed two Directors to an advisory committee. This committee, comprised of Stephen Jordan and Gary Kremen, is authorized to meet with Fire District Commission representatives on behalf of the Purissima Hills Water District.

Please feel free to contact the District if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Lucy E. Xavier

District Secretary

Lucy E. Xavur

cc: Patrick Walter, General Manager
Purissima Hills Water District

Stu Farwell